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Design Foundations Awards submissions are now open to
the public

The Design Foundation Awards has opened submissions to the public. From 19 January-19 February 2019, designers may
motivate why they, or someone else, deserve to win one of seven awards by submitting their work online.

The awards are aimed at acknowledging the industry's top achievers in design, manufacture, commercial success, and
innovation. The 2018/2019 Design Foundation Award winners will be announced on 9 March 2019 at a ceremony at Guild
in the Silo District in Cape Town.

You may go to https://designfoundation.co.za/awards/ for instructions and award criteria. Entries close on Monday, 19
February 2019.

For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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